
 

 

23rd March 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

EASTER ARRANGEMENTS 2022 
 

It has been a very busy half term with the Year 11 & 13 mock examinations and the Lenten charity collections for 

Hackney Foodbank and the Clothing Bank.   Please send in your donations, there are containers in our school 
reception in which you can place your items.    

 

Staff Goodbyes:  We say thank you and goodbye to our Head of Business, Ms De Souza and Mr Bunting, a Music 
teacher.  We also say goodbye and thank you to Mr English, Deputy Headteacher who as you know was seconded 

to Our Lady’s Catholic High School last year as Head of School and has now secured the substantive post of 
Headteacher.  There will be a Mass of Thanksgiving for Mr English on Tuesday 29th March 2022 at 2pm and 

therefore the school will close early to accommodate staff attendance.  If your child would like to attend the Mass, 
please let the office know in advance.  All other students will receive their lunch and will leave school at 1.15pm 

on this day. 
 

Key Dates Events 

Thursday 24th March 2022 Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

Friday 25th, Saturday 26th & Sunday 27th March 2022 Year 8 Sayers Croft Science Residential Trip 

Week Commencing 28th March Heads of Year Parent Forums 

Tuesday 29th March 2022 Thanksgiving Mass for Mr English (early closure) 

Tuesday 29th March 2022 Year 13 Parents’ Evening for Critical Students 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 Year 12 A Level Drama Performance Examination 

Thursday 31st March 2022 Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

Friday 1st April 2022 End of Term 

Thursday 14th April 2022 Maundy Thursday 

Friday 15th April 2022 Good Friday 

Monday 18th April 2022 Easter Monday 

Tuesday 19th April 2022 INSET Day 

Wednesday 20th April 2022 Year 11 & 13 students in school only 

Thursday 21st April 2022 Whole School Return 

 

You will note from above that there is an INSET day on Tuesday 19th April 2022 and on Wednesday 20th April 

only Years 11 & 13 will be in school on this day. 
 

Vacancy:   We are currently advertising an Apprenticeship post with our Site Team, which will involve learning 

about supporting the daily running of a school (full training given).   If you or someone you know may be interested 
in the role please contact our HR Officer, Stacey Wright for further information. 

 
I wish you and your families a very happy and Holy Easter and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

    
Ms J Heffernan    

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER      


